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I OPPOSE [HB 4141] WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE. 

 

Whereas I support the Biodiesel industry, establishing a, "...timeline for restrictions on 

sales of petroleum diesel for use in motor vehicles..." is premature, if not downright 

stupid at this juncture. Do the authors of [HB 4141] know how much Biodiesel is 

being produced; every day, every week, every month or even yearly? 

 

[HB 4141] wastes time and resources to pursue. 

 

True, we are in troubled times. Possible war in the Ukraine. Oil and gas production is 

stymied by the Brain-Dead Biden administration. Inflation, as of this writing is [7.3%]. 

The Federal Reserve is getting ready to shut off the free money supply. The 'open 

southern border' is allowing who knows how many illegal aliens into our country that 

will end up in Oregon when one considers [SB 1550] and [SB 1591]. 

 

If you really want a 'fuel related headache' read [SB 1567]. The Critical Energy Hub 

(CEI Hub) in NW Portland should occupy all of your waking and sleeping legislative 

moments. 

 

How are we going to stop interstate commerce from using Federal Highways in which 

vehicles will be burning petroleum based diesel fuels? The authors of [HB 4141] 

should present an answer. 

 

You have my condolences on having to deal with [HB 4141] in a polite, legislative 

manner. 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon concurs-The farmers are going to love you. [HB 4002] and now [HB 

4141]. 

 

 


